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Two individuals spoke on Shrimp Amendment 9: one in Charleston and one in Jacksonville. We 
did not receive any written comments. 
 
- One commenter supports the action to modify the protocol for concurrent closures because it 
protects the resource. 
 
- Another commenter does not support the action to modify the protocol for concurrent closures 
in the Florida EEZ, and does not feel the action should not be included in the amendment. 
 
 


